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 Septembeɠ Hiɳɴliɳhtɡ!!!  
                     

Club Hʝʦrɡ 
                              Monday througɓ Friday 9-6pə 

             Saturday and Sunday 12-6pə 
 

     Pool Hʝʦrɡ:  
Moɚ througɓ Thurɡ 12-3:45pə 

Frɔ– Saɢ– Suɚ 12-5:45pə  
 

Eventɡ 
Labʝɠ Day BBQ— Monday, Sepɢ 5tɓ -11aə-6pə 

Financial Seʛinaɠ— Thursday, Sepɢ 14tɓ aɢ 6:30pə 

Outdoʝɠ Mʝʧie Niɳhɢ—Friday, Sepɢ 15tɓ aɢ 7:30pə 

Progressive Diʜneɠ—Saturday, Sepɢ 23rd aɢ 6pə 
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The Brea Glenbrook Club 
1821 E. Greenbriar Lane 

Brea, Ca  92821 
Phone: (714)-529-8002 

Fax:(714)-529-8000 
E-Mail:  

nfoxhall@breaglenbrook.org 

Club Hours: 
Mon-Fri: 9a.m.-6p.m. 
Sat & Sun: 12p.m.-6p.m.  
 
Pool hours: 
Mon-Thurs - 12-3:45pm 
Fri–Sat-Sun - 12-5:45pm 

Board Meetings: 
Members of Glenbrook 
are welcome to attend any 
of the meetings 
throughout the year.  They 
are held on the second 
Tuesday of each month. 
Association Dues: 
Club dues are $50.00 per 
month due on the 1st of 
each month.  Accounts are 
classified as delinquent if 
not received by the15th of 
the month. 

       For Your Information 

 Labor Day BBQ will be held on Monday, September 4th from 11am-6pm.  

Food will be served from 1-3 and we ask that if you plan on attending the 

BBQ please bring either a sweet or savory side dish. We provide the hotdogs, 

hamburgers, veggie burgers, chips and drinks.  Come and enjoy your day at 

the club. 

 If you have items that need to be picked up please do not put them at the 

curb with a FREE sign on them,  call Bulky Pick Up at 714-238-3300.       

You get three free pick ups per year.  If you have electronic items call      

Electronic Pick Up at 714-238-2444. 

 If you have a non-emergency situation call the Brea Police dispatch at              

714-990-7911.  Use this same number to report suspicious behavior or any 

parking violations you see.  Remember…”See something, Say something”! 

 Please call the club with any CC&R violations you observe so that they can be 

addressed. 

 The club is getting an upgraded security system and more lighting put in the 

parking lot. 

 Thank you to all the residents that returned their ballots.  

 

 

Congratulations to the 2017-2018 Board of Directors: 

President - Beth Riley has served for 4 years 

Vice President - Deb Eliason has served for 21 years 

Secretary - Christine Denbo has served for 10 years 

Treasurer - Tim Gutkowski has served for 2 years 

Building and Grounds - John Kern has served for 2 years 

Architectural Control - Darcie Giacchetto first year 

Management Liaison - Bridget Steffensen has served for 3 years 

Community Relations and Member Relations positions are currently open. 

Accountant - Phil Baker has served for 15 years 
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September ϮϬϭ7 

SuŶday MoŶday Tuesday WedŶesday Thuƌsday Fƌiday Satuƌday 

AƋua AeƌoďiĐs 
MoŶ & Thuƌs 

Tiŵe TBA 

    ϭ 

ReŶtal ϭ-ϯpŵ 

Ϯ 

ReŶtal 

ϯ 

ReŶtal 
ϰ Laďoƌ Day BBQ 
ϭϭ-ϲpŵ 

PiŶoĐhle/Yoga 
ϳpŵ 

ϱ 

Bƌidge ϭpŵ 

ϲ 

ReŶtal 
ϳ 

AƋua 

ϴ 

ReŶtal ϭ-ϯpŵ 

ϵ 

ReŶtal 

ϭϬ 

ReŶtal 
ϭϭ AƋua 

ReŶtal 
Yoga ϳpŵ 

ϭϮ  
Boaƌd MeetiŶg 
ϳpŵ 

ϭϯ ϭϰ AƋua 

FiŶaŶĐial Seŵi-
Ŷaƌ 

ϭϱ Outdooƌ 

Moǀie Night 

ϳ:ϯϬpŵ 

ϭϲ 

ReŶtal 

ϭϳ 

 

ϭϴ AƋua 

PiŶoĐhle ϳpŵ 

Yoga ϳpŵ 

ϭϵ 

Bƌidge ϭpŵ 

ϮϬ 

ReŶtal 
CERT ϳpŵ 

Ϯϭ 

AƋua 

ϮϮ 

ReŶtal ϭ-ϯpŵ 

Ϯϯ 

Pƌogƌessiǀe DiŶ-
Ŷeƌ ϲpŵ 

Ϯϰ Ϯϱ AƋua 

WoŵeŶ’s Cluď 
MeetiŶg ϳpŵ 

Yoga ϳpŵ 

Ϯϲ 

Bƌidge ϭpŵ 

BuŶĐo ϳpŵ 

Ϯϳ Ϯϴ 

AƋua 

ReŶtal 

Ϯϵ ϯϬ 

ReŶtal 

 Women’s Club 
“Celebrating Our Community” 

Family...Friends...Life 

The Not-So-Progressive dinner will be held on Saturday, September Řřrd at Ŝpm at the club. This year it’s   
celebrate the all American picnic but take it up a notch!!! Bring your favorite ȃfancyȄ picnic foods because   
this party is more than hotdogs and hamburgers.  We’re taking the picnic to the gourmet level...let’s see     
some ȃPuff Pastry Turkey Swiss Roll-UpsȄ or ȃSpring Onion and Bacon Potato SaladȄ or even ȃCilantro Lime 
Chicken Salad with Mango Avocado SalsaȄ.  Get creative and adventurous...try a new recipe!!!                                                    
It’s always a wonderful evening with friends and neighbors, eating all kids of delicious foods and sharing stories and 
laughs.   
Call the club, ŝŗŚ-śŘş-ŞŖŖŘ, to RSVP today...seating is limited. 

                                                  
Co-Presidents Moneque Pratt and Helen Taylor                                                 

                                                                                                                                 
Calendar:     

Women’s Club meeting: September  25,th at 7pm 
Bunco: September  26,th at 7pm 
CERT meeting: September 20th at 7pm 

If there is someone you  know in our Glenbrook that has had a baby, is 

getting married, is celebrating a milestone anniversary, has lost some-

one close, or just needs a friendly note, let us know.                                                                                    

Call the clubhouse at 714-529-8002 and leave a message for Beth 

Speakman. She will send a card to let them know we are thinking of 

them.  Let’s put a smile on a neighbor’s face, it might be just what they 

need. 

Name Card Sent 

The Munsons  Sympathy 

  We Care 
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BGST Barracuda News - September 2017 

 

 

~Look for Summer League Registration info after the New Year~ 

Fall Masters program to begin in September- schedule TBA 
 

Eŵail SǁiŵBGST@gŵail.Đoŵ  foƌ sĐhedule aŶd iŶfo foƌ ouƌ Fall Masteƌs Pƌogƌaŵ 

Season Recap 
 

Our season has come to an end but was AMAZING!! We have won all of our dual 

meets, finished 3rd at the OCSC Pentathlon and 4th overall at League Fi-

nals.  Not bad for a summer league team swimming against giant year round 

teams!  BGST boasted 52 swimmers that qualified to swim in the Championship 

Meet on August 8th!  Most swimmers that participated swam lifetime bests.  One 

little swimmer even came into Champs as an alternate, got called up to swim 

and dropped over 17 seconds in the 100 IM from her Finals seed time Saturday to 

her Championship finish on Tuesday!!  In a sport where tenths and hundredths of 

seconds are what you are swimming for sometime, that kind of time drop at that 

point in the season is unheard of!   It’s amazing what these swimmers have ac-
complished in our summer league program!   
 

Our Awards Des- sert was held on 

August 25th.  It was a fun night 

to celebrate and say goodbye to 

summer!  Look for more infor-

mation on some of our award 

winners and maybe even 

some pics next month of this fun 

event!  Here are some photos 

from our Post- Champs Pizza 

Party! 
 

 

mailto:SwimBGST@gmail.com

